
Honorable Representatives,  we are contacting you to oppose removal of the Lee 

Statue from the capitol and replace it with Mr. Hatfield.  While Mr. Hatfield 

served the state of Oregon for a long time it does not qualify him for that 

position.  Over the years many have served our state, but not worked to bring 

Oregon to statehood.  It is reprehensible to think it might be a Bible in Lee's one 

hand which would initiate the removal of the statue.  Is it not time someone stood 

up for the majority of our citizens wishes instead of listening to the voices of a 

minority of the people.   Please stand for right not political pressure. 

Sincerely, 

Sam and Karen Villalobos 

Dorena, Or 
 


